INTERNATIONAL PEACE LEADERSHIP COLLEGE

(Formerly : UNIFICATION THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY-ASIA)
Mayagay Il, Sampaloc, Tanay Rizal, Philippines
Tel No. 736-48-88, 544-0371

26 January 2011

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

Ardent felicitations!

As part of our pursuit in discerning the operations and dynamics of our institution, we are
seeking financial assistance from your good company for the purpose of commemorating “True
God’s Day” on the 3" of February 2011.

Part of this activity is the up-close celebration of the True meaning of God’s Day as we face the
advocacy of True Parents foundation. This undertaking will be cherished by our students/faculty
and staff. Specifically, we request you to sponsor the different prizes for the Sports, Cultural
and Lecture Contest on the said True God’s Day Celebration. Your donation for the said activity
will bring success and victory for God and True Parents.

It is with great hope that this letter will earn your favourable and affirmative response.

Happy True God’s Day in advance.

Very respectfully yours,

Dr. Venus G.igustin, Ph.D

President





